
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

FOR THE 

NORTHERN DISTRICT OF NEW YORK 

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER 23-01 

In accordance with the affirmative vote of the Board of Judges of the United States District 

Court for the Northern District of New York, the United States Bankruptcy Court and the Clerk’s 

Office, as a unit of the District Court pursuant to 28 U.S.C. § 151, will be closed on the following 

dates: 

Monday, July 3, 2023 

Friday, November 24, 2023 

Friday, December 22, 2023 

Friday, December 29, 2023 

Access to the court’s CM/ECF system for electronic filing shall remail available on those dates.   

So Ordered this 30th day of June 2023. 

Syracuse, New York 
___________________________ 
Wendy A. Kinsella 
Chief United States Bankruptcy Judge 
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